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Subject: Long-Term Plan submission form [#104]

Your name *

Address *

Postcode

Contact phone number *

Mobile number

Email

Date

Contact details

Your submission

Radim Labounek

Sunday 12 Apri1 2015

• I do not wish my contact details to be made public

1. Because the development of Christchurch, the suburbs are extending far more than before

and more and more population moving to the west after the earthquakes. It is obviously the

plant Revensdown in Hornby does not meet the standard, the smell/air pollution of chemical is

very strong and unpleasant. I know people get itchy eyes, breathing problems, nauseas .. etc.

It's not good to keep this kind of plant in the area to affect our health.

2. I can not enjoy outdoor activities on my garden due to the smell of chemical from

Revensdown, I also need to close windows at home too.

3. The smell of chemical from Ravensdown is so strong, you can easily smell it from

roundabout of Main South Rd to Hornby Hub Mall. I hate to drive through there.

4. Ravensdown in the area devalues my property. I know some people would not buy the

house in Hornby because of the pollution from this plant.

What do you want Environment

Canterbury to do?

Move the plant out of the area.

Please concern about our health and our right.


